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Hello Dana – The current proposal does not include additional parking. Most of Grand
Targhee’s parking is on private land and is not subject to environmental analysis under the
National Environmental Policy Act. However, the Forest Service recently analyzed a proposal
from Grand Targhee for additional employee parking on Forest Service land; a copy of that
decision is located here: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=56162
 
A change in ticket price is not subject to environmental analysis and therefore is not part of the
proposal.
 
Please let me know if you have additional questions.
 
 

Rachel Franchina (she/her/hers) 
Mountain Resort Team Lead

Forest Service
Rocky Mountain Region
p: 303-275-5093 
c: 970-819-2507 
rachel.franchina@usda.gov

1617 Cole Blvd. Bldg. 17
Golden, CO 80401
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 
 
 
 
From: Dana Olson  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 1:11 PM
To: Franchina, Rachel -FS <rachel.franchina@usda.gov>
Subject: Grand Targhee
 
I was looking over the proposed upgrades and expansions and did not see anything about
additional parking. Did I miss this in the synopsis that was sent out?
 
I feel this is one of their biggest problems. Especially on a powder day.
 
Is there any place they shows how this will affect ticket prices? One reason I ski Targhee is it
is still fairly affordable. I hope this does not turn them into a $150 lift ticket.

(b) (5)

(b) (5)



 
Thanks for answering theses questions or routing me to where I can find the answers.




